Hi Pine class and Red Oaks School,

It's Mrs DW here. Just a quick message to say how much I'm missing you and I'm thinking of you. It's really strange at the moment and there are lots of things that I miss about school. I miss Mrs Surch's assemblies and your amazing singing, I miss hanging out with my teacher friends but most of all I miss the children in Pine tree class and all of the different personalities that make Pine class special. It's really strange at the moment, but I hope that you are keeping safe, looking after each other and listening to your parents! Thank you for sharing all your wonderful work on Dojo. Keep sending it through, I love seeing all of it. Keep making lockdown memories. I can't wait to hear all about the things you've been up to when we are back together, when it is safe. In the meantime, stay safe and take care! Lots of love.